
Caravan Trip to Cambridge  report 
 

On the 19
th
 August 2019, a group of 32 intrepid caravanners all managed to meet the 7.00am 

train from Paragon for our journey to Cambridge via Grantham, Ely and the No7 bus to Christ’s 

College. On arrival at about 11am we dumped our luggage with the porters and split up to take the 

town by storm. Later, we returned to book into our base at the college and settle into our spacious 

rooms. 

Over the next two days the group visited colleges, museums, botanic gardens, went punting 

on the river (without getting wet!), shared several meals together and hatched multiple plans over 

breakfast in the upper hall. (very Harry Potter). 

On our last afternoon most of the party travelled to Ely as part of our homeward journey and 

sampled the delights of this lovely cathedral city. We returned to Hull for 8.00pm after an action 

packed 3 days. 

Roy Bratley. 


